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Our year4 cohort were lucky to all have the opportunity 
to participate in the sports development day at 
Wodson this week, enjoying a range of sporting 
activities with children from other local schools. Our 
children in years 5&6 have been completing trials for 
the football team and we look forward to the many 
opportunities that will be given to them in the 
upcoming terms. Next week I am looking forward to 
accompanying a group of our KS2 children to the 02 
arena for Young Voices, a fantastic experience for them 
which I’m sure they will all remember for years to 
come. And finally, I am pleased to inform you of the 
arrival of Mrs McLeod’s baby.  Ethan McLeod was born 
in December and I am sure you will join me in wishing 
the family well.  
 
 

EYFS: letter   Y1: pleased    Y2: silence    Y3: delicacy    Y4: articulate    Y5: gravitate    Y6: illuminate   

Word of the week 

Mrs Miller’s Message 
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Team Points  

 

 

 

Achievement Awards 

  Can you help?  

 
 
 
 
 

R1:  Lyla D                      R2: Sidney B       Y1: Taj B         

Y1/2: Marnie K                       Y2: Fayrouz J          

Y3/4: Sophia-Grace C-F        Y4: Freija B       Y5: Ava B         

Y5/6: Amelie P      Y6: Sid B     

 

 

 

Sign of the week

 

 

 

 
Please find below the links for our birthday book wish 

lists on Amazon if you would like to participate. 

                Foundation     KS1      LKS2      UKS2 

      

 

        

Birthday Books 

Pupil Voice 

 
Harriet A-I have liked learning about science because 
plants are fun. 
 
William B-I have really enjoyed practicing my phonics 
in class and getting better at my spellings. 
 
Jack C-I have enjoyed counting to 20 in maths.  
 

Nursery Admissions September ’24: applications for a 

place in our Nursery will open on Mon 22nd January and 

will close at 3:30pm on Friday 1st March. For more 

information and to apply: visit the school website: 

https://wheatcroft.herts.sch.uk/ 

Tours of the Nursery will be held on: 

Tuesday 6th February 2024 4pm-5pm 

Tuesday 27th February 2024 4pm-5pm         

Please Click here to book a place 
 

 

Nursery applications 

 

Diary Date 

 
It’s our Governor and leadership team information 
meeting on 25th January 4.30-5.30pm 
Please click here to confirm if you are attending. 

https://amzn.eu/b3VbeQ
https://amzn.eu/4YEtKju
https://amzn.eu/6hje7q7
https://amzn.eu/i0t4uju
https://wheatcroft.herts.sch.uk/
https://forms.gle/6T4Lp69yBCMZ1UXi8
https://forms.gle/Nm2JCgdb3pEs9PDJ8

